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To,  

Shri Ashwani Vaishnav Ji                                      
Hon'ble MoC &IT Govt  of India,                                      
New Delhi-110001              
 
Sub:-  Implementation of Hon'ble PBCAT ND judgement dated 20-09-2023 on  pension revision of 

BSNL/MTNL pensioners -our request thereof.  
 
 Hon'ble Sir,                              
 

It is reliably learnt that DoE Officers have gone through the  DoT  file of some proposals in the 
case of  Pension Revision of BSNL / MTNL Pensioners and they are of the opinion that DoT should send 
only one concrete proposal to DoP&PW, instead of multiple options and on such proposal DoP&PW will 
take a policy decision in consultation with DoE. 

 
  In this regard, it may be noted that, on the issue of pension revision, five years ago, DoP&PW 

vide it’s letter dated No.4/02/2019-P&PW (D)/40504 dated 08.03.2019 has requested DoT that, the issues 
raised in the representation dated 12.02.2019 from Committee of BSNL / MTNL Pensioners’ 
Associations (CBMPA) may be examined by DoT, and the comments of DoT thereon, may be sent to this 
Department along with the clarifications sought in this Department’s ID note dated 14/01/2019”.  In 
addition, the following information was also called for by DoP&PW in the said letter; 

 
1) What would be the formula for revision of pension of those retired prior to 01.01.2017. 
2) What would be the financial implications on pension revision as per that formula.  
3) How it is proposed to resolve the anomaly in pension of those retired after 01.01.2017 in view of 

BSNL/MTNL’s un affordability for pay revision. 
 

However, inspite of several requests by our pensioners Associations also, DoT has not responded 
to the letter dated 08.03.2019 of DoP&PW. 

 
Now, Hon. PBCAT, New Delhi has given a clear judgment which should be the basis for the 

proposal.  It is, therefore, requested to your kind honor to kindly intervene in the matter and direct the 
concerned DoT Officers to formulate a concrete proposal in accordance with the said PBCAT, New Delhi 
judgment and send it to DoP&PW, as opined by DoE, at the earliest  please.                             
 

With kind regards,                          
 

Yours Faithfully 

 
( Prahlad Rai ) 

General Secretary 
 

Copy to:- Shri Neeraj Mittal Ji,  Secretary Telecom,  Govt of India, New Delhi-110001 
 
 


